

# L.U.V Media Consent Policy - Easy Read

### ©\* 1. Purpose

This policy explains how we use photos, videos, and sound recordings of people in our programs. We always ask for permission and follow rules that protect your privacy and choices.

#### <sup>9</sup> 2. Who this is for

This policy is for everyone involved at Lift Up Voices: participants, staff, volunteers, and directors. It covers media used for promotion, education, memories, and creativity.

#### 3. Our Media Rules

- We ask for your media consent when you first join in your Service Agreement.
- You can say Yes or No to photos, videos, sound recordings, and social media.
- Some sessions use microphones or recording gear. These are only used with your consent.
- We follow our Media Consent Policy and Privacy Policy at all times.
- 🛣 We will never use media in a way that misrepresents or embarrasses you.
- You still own your songs and ideas. We don't take ownership of anything creative you make.
- **Solution** We don't pay people for giving media consent, and no royalties or payments are given.
- You can ask to see photos or videos of yourself before we share them.
- Tour media consent lasts as long as you're with L.U.V. You can cancel it anytime.
- To cancel, email team@liftupvoices.com.au. We will stop using your media from that point.
- Our staff are trained to ask for consent before taking or sharing media.

## 4. Review

We check this policy every 2 years. If any important laws or rules change before then, we'll update the policy sooner.